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                                   BRISBANE POLICE DEPARTMENT 

 

PRESS RELEASE 
 

INCIDENT DATE:  December 18, 2020 

LOCATION:   Lagoon Way/Sierra Point Pkwy (The Tubes) 

SUMMARY: 

On December 18, 2020, at approximately 0748 hours, a citizen reported to police that a body 
could be seen by the water located by the “the tubes.”  Brisbane Police and Fire responded 
and determined the subject was deceased.  The subject was determined to be a male in his 
early 20s and is from out of the area.  Based on the circumstances and condition the body was 
found, Brisbane Police are currently conducting an investigation into the manner of death. 

If anyone has information, please contact Sgt. Giovanni Perez at 415-508-2183 or 
gperez@ci.brisbane.ca.us 


